
Non-substantive Change Request for Collection 3060-0031




[bookmark: _GoBack]	The Commission is submitting a non-substantive change request to the Office of Management and Budget (OMB) to report minor word edits to 47 C.F.R. Section 73.3580.  The edits add the FCC’s website address to the rule to indicate the correct location where radio station documents referred to in the rule are available for public inspection, and removes references indicating the documents are available during regular business hours as they will now be available online in FCC 16-4.  Nothing else is being changed in the collection, including the estimates contained therein.

